
Discovery House Golf Tournament

and Online Auction Support Request

Discovery House is extremely excited to be hosting our 13th Annual Fundraising Golf
tournament, Saturday, September 16, 2023, and an associated online auction that will run until
October 29, 2023. The golf tournament regularly sells out, and attendees have a fantastic time
playing golf, enjoying a celebratory dinner, and supporting Discovery House. The event has a
live auction, and the online auction runs for over a month following the tournament. The prizes
in these auctions are viewed by attendees in September, and hundreds of Discovery House
supporters across Canada and internationally via our social media, online, and community
engagement channels. We hope that you or your organization are able to supply an item or
service for this year's auction and promote your business while helping a life-changing
organization.

Discovery House operates three live-in, supportive recovery facilities assisting those suffering
from the anguish of alcohol & drug addiction. We offer the only long-term, substance-free
recovery option for men in the South Okanagan of British Columbia. We subsidize up to 75% of
client costs through community donations and our fundraising efforts to help ease the financial
burden on the individuals we support. It is through the generosity of individuals and
organizations like yours that we are proudly able to say, over the past 16 years, we have helped
hundreds of men have the opportunity to return to their families and become fully functional
members of society.

Your gift is a charitable donation at face value, and you will receive recognition through our
social media channels and auction website. We acknowledge all supporters regardless of the
size of their contribution, and we have happily partnered with local media channels again this
year.

Sponsorships and sign-ups for the golf tournament are an additional way you can provide
support. If you have any questions or would like more information, please phone me at
250-809-6075 or e-mail Richard, the lead worker for this fundraiser, directly at
richard@discoveryhouserecovery.com. We sincerely hope that you can support us with this
project.

Thank you for helping us return fathers to children and sons to families.

Blaine Russell
Operations Manager, Discovery House




